
Art in Motion Richmond Dance Academy

AIM Fall Semester 2021
Dance Rooms & Protocols

This year at AIM we are so happy to have our lobby 

open again!  The following protocol is in place to keep 

everything organized and safe. We will have three dance 

rooms in use this year at Art in Motion. Parents will be 

asked to wait in the designated lobby that corresponds to 

your dancer's dance space. This year we will be asking 

that AIM Lobby Areas remain quiet spaces so we do not 

distract our dancers while in class. We ask that you keep 

your space clean & minimally invasive. In the past we 

have struggled with patrons bringing in foods that create 

a mess, garbage left behind, and an environment that is 

noisy and disruptive to the studio atmosphere. While we 

want our AIM Families to feel comfortable and 

welcome, at the forefront Art in Motion is an academy 

for dance, a place of learning...not a personal living 

room. Thank you so much for doing your part in keeping 

our lobby areas clean, quiet, and organized!

Lobby A (by Main Street) is ONLY to be used by our 

older dance students. We have tables available for theses 

dancers to use for homework and eating. There is a 

restroom in Lobby A as well. 

Lobby B is our Main Lobby and is in the same space as 

our Office & Drop Box. This lobby area is for parents of 

dancers in Studio A (the big room) and Studio B (our 

new & improved dance room!). There is also a restroom 

in this area. 

Lobby C is for parents of dancers in Studio C (the 

purple dance room). The Office/Drop Box & Restroom 

located in Lobby B will be available for Lobby C parents 

as well.

All students & parents are asked to all enter from our 

Main Entrance from our Parking Lot off of Gleason. 

Students & patrons may leave AIM through any exit they 

choose. Thank you for your cooperation! 

If you have any questions regarding our dance rooms & lobby area protocols 

please contact Miss Catie via text at (586)876-3822

AIM Fall 2021 Semester will begin Monday, September 13th, 2021.

Class spacing is limited so be sure to sign up with Miss Catie ASAP.    www.artinmotionaimdance.com


